From: Deborah Webb [honeywebb28@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 4:46 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business. Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Deborah Webb

1293 Bailey Thomas Road Sanford, NC 27332

From: Regina D'Andrea [mindwash@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 4:28 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job creation and investment.

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than standing in its way.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Regina D'Andrea

From: mary nolan [mnolan8765@aol.com] Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 4:27 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job creation and investment.

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than standing in its way.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

mary nolan

100 island palms dr Carolina Beach, NC 28428

From: Thaddeus Szostak [ted@trctech.com] Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 4:08 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job creation and investment.

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than standing in its way.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Thaddeus Szostak

1103 Dover Rd Greensboro, NC 27408

From: Lee Crumpton [leeway@mebtel.net] Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 4:08 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job creation and investment.

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than standing in its way.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lee Crumpton

PO BOX 340 Mebane, NC 27302

From: Linda Hutchinson [Sassylinda@dnet.net]

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 4:05 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job creation and investment.

Come on,duke! Why waste what God gave us?! Solar energy

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than standing in its way.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Linda Hutchinson

86 Wendover drive Franklin, NC 28734

From: Mary Joyce [mary.dawson.joyce@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 4:04 PM

To: Statements

Subject: docket # (Docket E-100 Sub 83)

To the North Carolina Utilities Commission:

I am submitting my statement notifying you that I strongly support fair net metering policies in North Carolina. There are many benefits to strong Net metering policies some of which include:

- * Supports the state and nation's ability to transition away from the use of traditional fossil fuel that pollute our air and water and contribute to human induced climate change.
- * Motivates consumers to contribute to changing fossil fuel dependance and allows them to receive fair credit for their contribution to clean, renewable energy.
- * Supports our economy by supporting the state's growing solar industry, which creates thousands of jobs and dollars to the state economy.
- * Enables rooftop systems to become more affordable to all, including lower income customers enabling them to generate their own electricity and reduce their financial burden.
- * Reduces costly peak demand, increases energy efficiency, and thus lessens the burden on distribution systems, reducing overall energy costs for consumers.

Thank you for your continued support of the net metering policies in North Carolina.

Sincerely, Mary D. Joyce 2633 Richardson Dr Charlotte, NC 28211

mary.dawson.joyce@gmail.com 704-560-6314 mobile/work

From: Cheryl Vecellio [cvecellio1@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 3:29 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job creation and investment.

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than standing in its way.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Vecellio

252 Wildbriar Road Fletcher, NC 28732

From: Carl Miller [carl_miller23@hotmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 3:15 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business. Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Carl Miller

9700 Stoney Glen Dr Mint Hill, NC 28227